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Email: bristol.stpatrick@cliftondiocese.com
Facebook: www.facebook.com/stpatricksbristol
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PARISH MISSION STATEMENT
We believe ST PATRICK’'S PARISH exists to promote THE KINGDOM OF GOD revealed in THE TRINITARIAN
RELATIONSHIP OF THE DIVINITY in which we participate by adoption through BAPTISM and are
sustained through GRACE and THE SACRAMENTS.

We live our Mission by promoting our Trinitarian life in the following ways:
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PRAYER AND WORSHIP

SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

This week we remember three saintly women in the Catholic calendar. Australia’s first saint was St
Mary McKillop (July 19th) who was born in 1842. She founded the Josephite Sisters who set up
schools and orphanage for children of all religions including Aborigines. The Bishop in South
Australia opposed her and eventually approval for her work came from Pope Leo XIlI.

St Mary Magdalene is one of the most honoured women in the Bible and we remember her on
Friday, 22nd July. She stood by the cross of Jesus with Mary, his mother, and was a witness to the
Resurrection.

St Bridget of Sweden had eight children the second of whom was St Catherine of Sweden. She
founded an order called the Bridgetines for men and women. In 1999, St Bridget, St Catherine of
Siena and St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross were named co-patronesses of Europe.

SAINT BERNADETTE RELIC TOUR 2022

In September and October this year, the relics of St. Bernadette will journey on pilgrimage through
England, Scotland and Wales. St. Bernadette’s relics will be visiting Clifton Cathedral on Saturday
10th September 2022 for one day. This will be a unique opportunity to experience the special gifts
and charisms of Lourdes. Please join us for this special experience, when pilgrims will be able to
join us for Mass with anointing of the sick, Torchlight procession, Rosary, and the opportunity to
venerate these relics of “The Saint of Lourdes”. Exact details will be available soon.

PRAYING FOR THE SICK

THE SICK: Bernadette Newton, Gracy Mathew, Fergal Treanor, Deacon Denis Deasey, Patrick Smith,
Mick Lewis, Mary Dias, Graham Parker, Alfred Chojnackie, Elinor Agius, John Caherty, Paula
Delves, Joan Ellis, Maciej Kauczynski, Cesar Coutinho-Pontes, James Brown, Helena Irena
Boucher, Hannah Curnow, Johnny Enright, Anne Dillon, Maggie Cronin, Grace Karimu, Deacon Rob
Easton, Debbie Redfern, Irene Agidee and Angela Wahinya and family, Anna Bergin, Darren Smith,
Mary Kelly, Sarah Mizen, Marian Speirs, John Joseph Cunningham.

THE HOUSEBOUND: Sister Biddy, Jim Brooks, Louise Maddalena.
The list will be published each week in our online bulletin but not on our printed copy.
REST IN PEACE

Please pray for Bill Gage who died recently. Bill was a very familiar presence at St Patrick’s, taking
the collection up at the 10am Mass most weeks. We offer our prayers and sympathy to his wife,
Marie, and all his family. Bill's Requiem Mass will be celebrated on Tuesday 9th August at 11am
followed by burial in South Bristol Cemetery. May he rest in Peace.

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE

Please pray for the following in the month of July. Charles & Angela McCulloch, Edward
Goodenough, Eileen O’Reilly, Mary McErlain, Norah Breddy, William Concannon, Paul Norman,
Nathanael Underdown, Donald Pegler, Kate Williams. Thomasina Sullivan, Emily & Charles
Williams, Jeremiah O’Leary, John Corrigan, Philip O’Gorman, Jonathan Mathews, Dominic
McCarthy-Singh, John ‘Boy’ McDonagh, George Adims, Peter Bradley, Roger Sollars, Jack King, Len
& Sheila Drake, Patrick Joyce, Cathy Joyce, Mary Joyce, Mary Creed, Christine Hale, Patrick &
Maura Redmond, Ron Beacham, Joan Cox, Emmy Williams.




EDUCATION AND FORMATION

CLIFTON DIOCESE TRUSTEES

The Diocese is currently looking for individuals to join the Board of the Trustees to enhance the
skills of the Board in Specific areas as a result of current vacancies. Suitable applicants should
have in depth knowledge and experience of either corporate law, property law, or a HR
environment. In order to support the full activities of the Board, experience in charity or corporate
governance would also be beneficial. The commitment is to one 3 hour meeting per month on a
Wednesday from 9.30am in Bristol along with other on at least one sub-committee, and
preparation for meetings. It is usual for a Trustee to give somewhere in the region of 6 hours per
month plus travelling time. If you would like to be considered for a position, please send your
details to the Bishop’s Private Secretary, St Ambrose, North Rd, Leigh Woods, Bristol BS8 3PW by
5th August.

SEEDS OF FAITH - TAUNTON

‘The definitive aim of catechesis is to put people not only in touch but in communion, in intimacy,
with Jesus Christ: only He can lead us to the love of the Father in the Spirit and make us share in
the life of the Holy Trinity’ St. John Paul 1.

The Department for Adult Education and Evangelisation is offering a faith formation course,
“Seeds of Faith”, for experienced and inexperienced catechists, and anyone interested in learning
more about our Catholic faith. The course consists of ten Saturday afternoon sessions. The
sessions start at 3pm, finishing 5pm, with refreshments from 2.30pm. This is an in-person, live
event, the first session starts on Saturday 18th June at St George’s, Billet Street, Taunton, TA1
3NN. There will be Mass at St George’s at 5.30pm each Saturday. The dates of the course are 18th,
25th June, 9th, 16th July, 3rd, 17th, 24th September and 8th, 15th, 22nd October. The course fee is
£40 (or £5 per session). For more information, a booking form and/or to register your interest,
please contact: adult.education@cliftondiocese.com

7-9th OCTOBER 2022 YOUNG CATHOLIC ADULTS (YCA) WEEKEND - “THE COMMUNION OF
SAINTS’ prayer and veneration of the Holy Relics”

During the weekend of the 7th -9th October 2022, Young Catholic Adults will be running a retreat
at Douai Abbey with the Schola Gregoriana of Cambridge who will be holding Gregorian Chant
workshops. There will also be a Marian Procession, Rosaries, Sung Mass, Confession, talks (and
socials). The talks are - Rachael Mackenzie from “Rachael’s Vineyard” will be telling her
conversion story (Sat) and Fr Glaysher will be talking about the Communion of Saints, prayer and
the veneration of the Holy Relics (Sun).

Prices start from £12 (come for the day) and £55 per person per night (residential). Book soon as
places are limited. Please note to guarantee your place Douai Abbey have requested that everyone
books in 3 weeks before the start of the weekend (16th September)

Douai Abbey has excellent transport links ( the M4 or a train from Paddington)

For more information: http://voungcatholicadulkts-latestnews.blogspot.co.uk/ or
http://www.youngcatholicadults.co.uk

To book go to: https://bookwhen.com/youngcatholicadults-douai2022




St Patrick’s School is looking for new governors!

What is a School governor?

School governors help the school run effectively. Governors are unpaid volunteers. They are
involved in:

- Ensuring the catholicity of the school and curriculum
- Contributing to the strategic direction of the school
- Overseeing financial performance of the school and ensuring money is well spent

- Holding the leadership accountable

Currently, we have vacancies for:

- Foundation Governors - these individuals must be practising Catholics and are appointed by
the Bishop to serve a 4 year term

- A Community Governor - these individuals do not need to have a connection to the school,
religion, or the local authority. They are co-opted governors because, in the opinion of the
governing board, they have the skills required to contribute to the effective governance and
success of the school

We would particularly welcome individuals with experience in finance, auditing, human resources,
or legal issues. However, the primary qualifications are a passion for education, for our School
and a willingness to get involved.

How much time does it take?
Around 1-2 hours a week. Much of our interaction is online by email, video call and through an
online Governor platform where we exchange documents and ideas. However, we also encourage

you to engage in class visits, walk-arounds or meeting with staff, as and when time permits (e.g.
once a term).

We have a ‘Full Governing Board’ meeting every two months. Aside from that you would likely
belong to two sub-committees, each of which meet once every 3 months or so.

Most of the existing governors work full-time and have caring commitments, so we understand the
need to be flexible. More hands would make lighter work for everyone. See here for a list of the
current governors: https://www.stpatricksbristol.org.uk/School-Governors/

There is an application form to complete and we also run informal ‘interviews’ to have a chat about
the role.

Please do consider this request. We understand it may seem daunting, but being a governor is a
wonderful way to serve the school and community. We are lucky to have a very supportive and
expert group of governors and school staff and we would very much welcome your help in
continuing our work. Do get in touch with me for a chat if you want further information.

Fiona Bradley
Chair of St Patrick’s School Governing Board
fiona.bradley@stpatricksbristol.org.uk


https://www.stpatricksbristol.org.uk/School-Governors/

EDUCATION AND FORMATION

ST PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL SATS RESULTS

Michele Marshall, Head Teacher, writes: | would like to thank the Grant Bradley Trust for the
generous donation to the school this academic year to support pupil learning following COVID. We
have been able to employ a tutor for the year and this has supported all Key Stage 2 classes and
Key Stage 1 in the summer term.

| am delighted to say that the children have attained excellent results in Year 6 which are well
above national results. Thank you for your continued support of the children and the school.

Year 6 SATS results 2022

2022 National St Patricks’ School
% %

Reading 74 96.6

Maths 71 96.6

Combined (r,w,m) 59 86.6

*SPAG: Spelling, punctuation and grammar
ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL

LEAVERS MASS - Today, 17th July, we celebrate Year 6 Leavers’ Mass. We wish all the young
people in Year 6, who will be leaving St Patrick’s on Friday 22nd July to continue their education in
various senior schools around the city, every success for the future.

Sunday 17th - Leavers’ Mass 10am in the church.

Tuesday 19th - Year 6 Swimming.

Wednesday 20th - Guitar concert for parents at 9.15am.

Year 6 Leavers play at 7pm in school.

Thursday 21st - School finishes for summer holidays at 2pm.
Thursday September 1st - School reopens for staff and pupils.

We wish the staff and pupils a happy and restful summer and look forward to seeing them in
September.

SAYING GOODBYE
Canon Gregory writes:

Mrs Jo Deasey has been part of our school staff in St Patrick’s for nineteen years and has been a
class teacher, Deputy Head and more recently a part-time teacher. Her contribution has been
immense and as she formally concludes her working life as a teacher this week we thank her for all
her years of service. Teaching as a vocation and not simply as a career is an attitude expressed by
the staff in St Patrick’s and Jo Deasey is a brilliant example of putting the pupil, school and
colleagues before herself. We wish Jo every blessing for the future and a wonderful retirement.




EDUCATION AND FORMATION

JOB OPPORTUNITY

St Patrick’s School are currently recruiting for a Learning Support Assistant - 13 hours per week
Mon - Tues, and a School Cleaner - 10 hours per week Mon - Fri. Please see the full advert on the
school website and you may contact the school office on 01173772387 for further details on how

to apply.

SCHOOL PLACE VACANCIES

St Patrick’s School has vacancies in Year 2 and 4 - please contact the school for details on how to
apply.

CLUB DIGIMAKERS

Are you a 10-14 year old who would like to get creative with computers and electronics? Are you
looking for something to do in the Summer Holidays? Then Club Digimakers is for you!

Digimakers is a series of FREE, hands-on workshops for young people. Join us for an introduction
to making in the digital world, from hacking hardware to programming software, we can show you
more ways to have fun with technology.

Every Wednesday throughout the summer holidays, we will deliver the same workshop form
10.00-12.00 and 13.00- 15.00.

Each week there will be a different theme:
- Wed 27th July - Robot Week

- Wed 3rd Aug - Minecraft & Electronics

- Wed 10th Aug - Band week: Music making
- Wed 17th Aug - BrushBots Electronics

- Wed 24th Aug - Game Making

To book a FREE workshop and find out more information: https://bit.ly/digimakersclub
PLACES ARE LIMITED SO BOOK NOW

Workshops are created and delivered by Engineering students and staff from the University of
Bristol:_https://www.digimakers.co.uk/about-us/

COMMUNITY AND FELLOWSHIP

TEA AND COFFEE AFTER MASS

Tea and coffee will be served in Shore Gallery by the Women’s Group following the 8.30am and
10.00am Masses. Next Sunday 24th July the Polish Group are on duty.

CLIFTON SYNODAL REPORT

Canon Gregory and members of the Synod team, along with Michelle Marshall, representing St
Patrick’s school, attended the presentation service in Clifton Cathedral of the Synodal report in
June. It summarises the process very well and is a very interesting read. The report is available for
anyone to read on https://cliftondiocese.com/synod/ and you have to click on the picture of the
report to access it.

SIGNATURE SPORTS
Ben Harris will again be running his activity and sports scheme for four weeks, from Monday July

25th to Thursday August 18th, Monday - Thursdays only, on the parish field and Brooks Hall. For
more information contact Ben on 07889 943178 or www.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk




COMMUNITY AND FELLOWSHIP

CONFIRMATION PHOTOGRAPHS

Confirmation photographs are now being ordered through the parish office. They are A4 size and
cost £15 each. There are two photographs, one being confirmed, the other receiving the
certificate. If you would like to order one or both please order and pay through the parish office.

QUIZ NIGHT

Bristol Irish Society is organising a Quiz in The Lock Up, Church Road on Wednesday 27th July
starting at 7.30 pm. Cost £12 per teams of 4 or 5. Everyone welcome.

CAFE ASSISI OFFER
Cafe Assisi would like to offer a special dinner deal for our parishioners. Anyone booking a dinner

at the cafe for a minimum of 4 people will get a complimentary bottle of house wine. This offer is
valid for dinner on a full meal basis. Parishioners must specify the deal when booking.

BAPTISMS

(1) Baptisms take place on the first and third Sundays of each month at 11.30am. Parents must
attend the two Talks A and B before their child(ren) can be baptised.

(2) Next Sunday 24th July, Dylan Gaiger and Adele Wesolowska will be baptised. We congratulate
their parents and godparents and welcome them into the family of God.

MISSION AND SERVICE

300 CLUB WINNERS JUNE 2022

The Summer “BIG DRAW” will take place today after the 10 am Mass. All 300 Club members must
be paid up to date in order to be eligible to take part in the draw.

MISSION BY THE LEGION OF MARY

We are very grateful to Mr John Jordan who leads our parish Legion of Mary group each Friday for
organising a mission in St Patrick from 20-27 August. A team of 10 volunteer lay missionaries from
all over England, Scotland and Ireland, five male/five female, are giving up their time to do this
missionary work in our parish. The Team will spend the week visiting door to door all the people
who live in our parish encouraging the lapsed to return to the practice of their faith and informing
non-church goers of the graces of being a Christian. It is an immense privilege for our parish to
receive this TASK FORCE OF FAITH to help evangelise our parish.

We need your help:

1. All the missionaries need bed and breakfast accommodation for the week. Can you provide
accommodation for one or two of our missionaries team.

2. The Team will have their lunch and supper in the Shore Gallery. Amelia will be asking different
groups in the parish to volunteer to help host these needs.

3. The group will begin each day with Mass. Please try to come to the daily Mass between 20-27
August to pray for this mission.

4. Please start to pray now for the success of the Mission. The Mission will help many of the
lapsed and unchurched to engage with Jesus and the Sacraments. We pray for all our
missionaries, as yet unknown to us, who have agreed to come to St Patrick’s.



LEGION OF MARY MISSION

ACCOMMODATION REQUIRED

20-27 AUGUST

CAN YOU ACCOMMODATE ONE PERSON IN YOUR HOME FOR
A WEEK?

BED AND BREAKFAST ONLY

PLEASE CONTACT AMELIA AT THE PARISH OFFICE IF YOU CAN
HELP




MISSION AND SERVICE

ST JOSEPH’S HOME - COFFEE MORNING - BRING & BUY

There is a Coffee Morning & Bring & Buy Sale on Saturday 6th August from 11.15am at St Joseph’s
Home, Cotham Hill, Bristol BS6 6JT. There are refreshments and Irish Coffee available. Please do
your best to support the Sisters and staff of this Catholic care home that has supported a lot of our
own parishioners over the years. Your generosity is much appreciated.

GKC PILGRIMAGE

“The 12th Annual GK Chesterton Pilgrimage will take place this year on the hundredth anniversary
of GKC being received into the Catholic Church, Saturday 30th July. Please send any prayer
requests to; CatholicGKCSociety@yahoo.co.uk or text them to 07795205114. Details of the many
different ways in which you can be involved on the day, as well as printable GKC prayer cards can
be found on our website, www.CatholicGKChestertonSociety.co.uk “

Over the years we have raised over £15,000 for Good Counsel with sponsorship from the
Pilgrimage. Donations can be made here, https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/gkcwalk22

MINISTRY ROTAS

MINISTRIES FOR WEEK COMMENCING SUNDAY 24th July 2022 SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN
ORDINARY TIME

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS

6.30pm Deacon Denis, Mark Humphrey

8.30am Rebecca Beasley-Suffolk, Bridget Hemmings

10.00am Deacon Rob, Elizabeth Magorimbo

READERS

6.30pm Joanna Deasey, Colin Gale

8.30am Sister Leenamary, Edmond Beasley-Suffolk
10.00am Simon & Lisa Peck

BIDDING PRAYERS
Sister Leenamary

WELCOMERS

6.30pm Volunteer, Volunteer

8.30am  Sally Page, Eleanor Beasley-Suffolk

10.00am  Yetunde Ajakaiye, Teresa O’Brien

Children’s Liturgy: No Liturgy during Summer Holidays
Church Cleaners: Team One: Kay, Terry, Ron, Sarah, Elizabeth
Offertory Counters: Team Three: Pauline & Mark Humphrey

LIVESTREAMING OPERATORS ROTA

DAY TIME OPERATOR(S)

Tuesday 7.30pm Jobin

Wednesday 9.00am Stewart Fraser/ Donald Antony
Thursday 9.00am Donald Antony

Friday 12 noon Hudson

Saturday 6.30pm Sister Leenamary

Sunday 10.00am Jismon


mailto:CatholicGKCSociety@yahoo.co.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.catholicgkchestertonsociety.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7CTracy.McNama%40Cliftondiocese.com%7C6b4d7eb55afb47d6414408da64aba0c6%7Cf10b8f13604e4fa29e1204a7fad22e94%7C0%7C1%7C637932985968645277%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1hhmvfq2kB9QldEu0gM5MQbEC6pZc1OGE1UGdXjQrAM%3D&reserved=0
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	ST PATRICK’S WEEKLY BULLETIN
	
	WEEK COMMENCING: Sunday 17th July 2022
	Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
	

	Contacting Us
	PARISH MISSION STATEMENT

	PARISH PASTORAL TEAM
	Rev. Canon Gregory Grant Parish Priest
	Rev. Denis Deasey Deacon
	Rev. Rob Easton Deacon
	Mrs Amelia Dunford Pastoral Assistant
	Mrs Tracy McNama Parish Secretary
	Mrs Fiona Bradley Parish Treasurer

	PRAYER AND WORSHIP
	Saturday 16th July 
	6.30pm 
	Maggie Walsh RIP
	
	Angela & Tim
	Sunday 17th July
	8.30am
	.
	10.00am
	.
	6.30pm
	(1) Antony Abraham (Anniv)
	(1) Carlos Pedroche (1st Anniv)
	(2) Marjorie Mulvaney
	(1) Shiny & Family
	(1) Lorraine
	
	Monday 18th July
	9.00am
	Peace & Justice in Ukraine
	
	Tuesday 19th July
	7.30pm
	Ann Pyrkosz (RIP)
	Cunningham Family
	Wednesday 20th July
	9.00am
	Marian Mulcahy RIP
	Sharon & Family
	Thursday 21st July
	9.00am
	Sick & Housebound
	
	Friday 22nd July
	12 noon
	Therese Joseph (Anniv)
	
	Sister Leenamary
	Saturday 23rd July
	6.30pm 
	Patrick Dineen (Anniv)
	Mary Dineen & Family
	Sunday 24th July Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
	
	8.30am
	10.00am
	.
	
	(1)  Marian Mulcahy RIP
	(2)  James Gray  P/Intention
	(1)  Patricia  O’Regan
	Brazilian Mass
	
	(1) Andy & Maureen Gray
	(2 Andy & Maureen Gray)
	
	

	PRAYER AND WORSHIP
	SIXTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	This week we remember three saintly women in the Catholic calendar. Australia’s first saint was St Mary McKillop (July 19th) who was born in 1842. She founded the Josephite Sisters who set up schools and orphanage for children of all religions including Aborigines. The Bishop in South Australia opposed her and eventually approval for her work came from Pope Leo XIII.
	St Mary Magdalene is one of the most honoured women in the Bible and we remember her on Friday, 22nd July. She stood by the cross of Jesus with Mary, his mother, and was a witness to the Resurrection.
	St Bridget of Sweden had eight children the second of whom was St Catherine of Sweden. She founded an order called the Bridgetines for men and women. In 1999, St Bridget, St Catherine of Siena and St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross were named co-patronesses of Europe.
	
	
	
	
	
	
	SAINT BERNADETTE RELIC TOUR 2022
	In September and October this year, the relics of St. Bernadette will journey on pilgrimage through England, Scotland and Wales. St. Bernadette’s relics will be visiting Clifton Cathedral on Saturday 10th September 2022 for one day. This will be a unique opportunity to experience the special gifts and charisms of Lourdes. Please join us for this special experience, when pilgrims will be able to join us for Mass with anointing of the sick, Torchlight procession, Rosary, and the opportunity to venerate these relics of “The Saint of Lourdes”. Exact details will be available soon.
	
	
	
	PRAYING FOR THE SICK
	THE SICK: Bernadette Newton, Gracy Mathew, Fergal Treanor, Deacon Denis Deasey, Patrick Smith, Mick Lewis, Mary Dias, Graham Parker, Alfred Chojnackie, Elinor Agius, John Caherty, Paula Delves, Joan Ellis, Maciej Kauczynski, Cesar Coutinho-Pontes, James Brown, Helena Irena Boucher, Hannah Curnow, Johnny Enright, Anne Dillon, Maggie Cronin, Grace Karimu, Deacon Rob Easton, Debbie Redfern, Irene Agidee and Angela Wahinya and family, Anna Bergin, Darren Smith, Mary Kelly, Sarah Mizen, Marian Speirs, John Joseph Cunningham.
	THE HOUSEBOUND: Sister Biddy, Jim Brooks, Louise Maddalena.
	The list will be published each week in our online bulletin but not on our printed copy. 
	
	
	REST IN PEACE
	Please pray for Bill Gage who died recently. Bill was a very familiar presence at St Patrick’s, taking the collection up at the 10am Mass most weeks. We offer our prayers and sympathy to his wife, Marie, and all his family.  Bill’s Requiem Mass will be celebrated on Tuesday 9th August at 11am followed by burial in South Bristol Cemetery. May he rest in Peace.
	
	
	BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE
	Please pray for the following in the month of July. Charles & Angela McCulloch, Edward Goodenough, Eileen O’Reilly, Mary McErlain, Norah Breddy, William Concannon, Paul Norman, Nathanael Underdown, Donald Pegler, Kate Williams. Thomasina Sullivan, Emily & Charles Williams, Jeremiah O’Leary, John Corrigan, Philip O’Gorman, Jonathan Mathews, Dominic McCarthy-Singh, John ‘Boy’ McDonagh, George Adims, Peter Bradley, Roger Sollars, Jack King, Len & Sheila Drake, Patrick Joyce, Cathy Joyce, Mary Joyce, Mary Creed, Christine Hale, Patrick & Maura Redmond, Ron Beacham, Joan Cox, Emmy Williams.
	
	

	EDUCATION AND FORMATION
	CLIFTON DIOCESE TRUSTEES
	The Diocese is currently looking for individuals to join the Board of the Trustees to enhance the skills of the Board in Specific areas as a result of current vacancies.  Suitable applicants should have in depth knowledge and experience of either corporate law, property law, or a HR environment. In order to support the full activities of the Board, experience in charity or corporate governance would also be beneficial.  The commitment is to one 3 hour meeting per month on a Wednesday from 9.30am in Bristol along with other on at least one sub-committee, and preparation for meetings.  It is usual for a Trustee to give somewhere in the region of 6 hours per month plus travelling time.  If you would like to be considered for a position, please send your details to the Bishop’s Private Secretary, St Ambrose, North Rd, Leigh Woods, Bristol BS8 3PW by 5th August.
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	SEEDS OF FAITH – TAUNTON
	‘The definitive aim of catechesis is to put people not only in touch but in communion, in intimacy, with Jesus Christ: only He can lead us to the love of the Father in the Spirit and make us share in the life of the Holy Trinity’ St. John Paul II.
	The Department for Adult Education and Evangelisation is offering a faith formation course, “Seeds of Faith”, for experienced and inexperienced catechists, and anyone interested in learning more about our Catholic faith. The course consists of ten Saturday afternoon sessions. The sessions start at 3pm, finishing 5pm, with refreshments from 2.30pm. This is an in-person, live event, the first session starts on Saturday 18th June at St George’s, Billet Street, Taunton, TA1 3NN. There will be Mass at St George’s at 5.30pm each Saturday. The dates of the course are 18th, 25th June, 9th, 16th July, 3rd, 17th, 24th September and 8th, 15th, 22nd October. The course fee is £40 (or £5 per session). For more information, a booking form and/or to register your interest, please contact: adult.education@cliftondiocese.com
	
	
	
	
	7-9th OCTOBER 2022 YOUNG CATHOLIC ADULTS (YCA) WEEKEND – “THE COMMUNION OF SAINTS’ prayer and veneration of the Holy Relics”
	During the weekend of the 7th -9th October 2022, Young Catholic Adults will be running a retreat at Douai Abbey with the Schola Gregoriana of Cambridge who will be holding Gregorian Chant workshops.  There will also be a Marian Procession, Rosaries, Sung Mass, Confession, talks (and socials). The talks are – Rachael Mackenzie from “Rachael’s Vineyard” will be telling her conversion story (Sat) and Fr Glaysher will be talking about the Communion of Saints, prayer and the veneration of the Holy Relics (Sun).
	Prices start from £12 (come for the day) and £55 per person per night (residential). Book soon as places are limited.  Please note to guarantee your place Douai Abbey have requested that everyone books in 3 weeks before the start of the weekend (16th September)
	Douai Abbey has excellent transport links ( the M4 or a train from Paddington)
	For more information: http://youngcatholicadulkts-latestnews.blogspot.co.uk/ or http://www.youngcatholicadults.co.uk
	To book go to: https://bookwhen.com/youngcatholicadults-douai2022
	
	
	
	
	
	St Patrick’s School is looking for new governors!       
	What is a School governor? 
	School governors help the school run effectively. Governors are unpaid volunteers.  They are involved in:
	Ensuring the catholicity of the school and curriculum
	Contributing to the strategic direction of the school
	Overseeing financial performance of the school and ensuring money is well spent
	Holding the leadership accountable
	Currently, we have vacancies for:
	Foundation Governors – these individuals must be practising Catholics and are appointed by the Bishop to serve a 4 year term
	A Community Governor – these individuals do not need to have a connection to the school, religion, or the local authority. They are co-opted governors because, in the opinion of the governing board, they have the skills required to contribute to the effective governance and success of the school
	We would particularly welcome individuals with experience in finance, auditing, human resources, or legal issues.  However, the primary qualifications are a passion for education, for our School and a willingness to get involved.
	How much time does it take?
	Around 1-2 hours a week.  Much of our interaction is online by email, video call and through an online Governor platform where we exchange documents and ideas.  However, we also encourage you to engage in class visits, walk-arounds or meeting with staff, as and when time permits (e.g. once a term).  
	We have a ‘Full Governing Board’ meeting every two months.  Aside from that you would likely belong to two sub-committees, each of which meet once every 3 months or so.
	Most of the existing governors work full-time and have caring commitments, so we understand the need to be flexible.  More hands would make lighter work for everyone.  See here for a list of the current governors: https://www.stpatricksbristol.org.uk/School-Governors/ 
	There is an application form to complete and we also run informal ‘interviews’ to have a chat about the role.
	Please do consider this request.  We understand it may seem daunting, but being a governor is a wonderful way to serve the school and community.  We are lucky to have a very supportive and expert group of governors and school staff and we would very much welcome your help in continuing our work.  Do get in touch with me for a chat if you want further information.
	Fiona Bradley
	Chair of St Patrick’s School Governing Board
	fiona.bradley@stpatricksbristol.org.uk
	
	
	
	

	EDUCATION AND FORMATION
	ST PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL SATS RESULTS
	Michele Marshall, Head Teacher, writes: I would like to thank the Grant Bradley Trust for the generous donation to the school this academic year to support pupil learning following COVID. We have been able to employ a tutor for the year and this has supported all Key Stage 2 classes and Key Stage 1 in the summer term.
	I am delighted to say that the children have attained excellent results in Year 6  which are well above national results. Thank you for your continued support of the children and the school.
	*SPAG: Spelling, punctuation and grammar
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL
	LEAVERS MASS – Today, 17th July, we celebrate Year 6 Leavers’ Mass.  We wish all the young people in Year 6, who will be leaving St Patrick’s on Friday 22nd July to continue their education in various senior schools around the city, every success for the future.
	Sunday 17th – Leavers’ Mass 10am in the church.
	Tuesday 19th – Year 6 Swimming.
	Wednesday 20th –  Guitar concert for parents at 9.15am.
	Year 6 Leavers play at 7pm in school.
	Thursday 21st – School finishes for summer holidays at 2pm.
	Thursday September 1st – School reopens for staff and pupils.
	We wish the staff and pupils a happy and restful summer and look forward to seeing them in September.
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	SAYING GOODBYE
	Canon Gregory writes:
	Mrs Jo Deasey has been part of our school staff in St Patrick’s for nineteen years and has been a class teacher, Deputy Head and more recently a part-time teacher. Her contribution has been immense and as she formally concludes her working life as a teacher this week we thank her for all her years of service. Teaching as a vocation and not simply as a career is an attitude expressed by the staff in St Patrick’s and Jo Deasey is a brilliant example of putting the pupil, school and colleagues before herself. We wish Jo every blessing for the future and a wonderful retirement.

	EDUCATION AND FORMATION
	JOB OPPORTUNITY
	St Patrick’s School are currently recruiting for a Learning Support Assistant – 13 hours per week Mon – Tues, and a School Cleaner – 10 hours per week Mon – Fri. Please see the full advert on the school website and you may contact the school office on 01173772387 for further details on how to apply.
	SCHOOL PLACE VACANCIES
	St Patrick’s School has vacancies in Year 2 and 4 – please contact the school for details on how to apply.
	CLUB DIGIMAKERS
	Are you a  10-14 year old who would like to get creative with computers and electronics? Are you looking for something to do in the Summer Holidays? Then Club Digimakers is for you!
	Digimakers is a series of FREE, hands-on workshops for young people.  Join us for an introduction to making in the digital world, from hacking hardware to programming software, we can show you more ways to have fun with technology.
	Every Wednesday throughout the summer holidays, we will deliver the same workshop form 10.00-12.00 and 13.00- 15.00.
	Each week there will be a different theme:
	Wed 27th July – Robot Week
	Wed 3rd Aug – Minecraft & Electronics
	Wed 10th Aug – Band week: Music making
	Wed 17th Aug – BrushBots Electronics
	Wed 24th Aug – Game Making
	To book a FREE workshop and find out more information: https://bit.ly/digimakersclub
	PLACES ARE LIMITED SO BOOK NOW
	Workshops are created and delivered by Engineering students and staff from the University of Bristol: https://www.digimakers.co.uk/about-us/
	
	
	
	
	
	

	COMMUNITY AND FELLOWSHIP
	TEA AND COFFEE AFTER MASS
	Tea and coffee will be served in Shore Gallery by the Women’s Group following the 8.30am and 10.00am Masses.  Next Sunday 24th July the Polish Group are on duty.
	CLIFTON SYNODAL REPORT
	Canon Gregory and members of the Synod team, along with Michelle Marshall, representing St Patrick’s school,  attended the presentation service in Clifton Cathedral of the Synodal report in June. It summarises the process very well and is a very interesting read. The report is available for anyone to read on https://cliftondiocese.com/synod/ and you have to click on the picture of the report to access it.
	
	
	SIGNATURE SPORTS
	Ben Harris will again be running his activity and sports scheme for four weeks, from Monday July 25th to Thursday August 18th,  Monday – Thursdays only,  on the parish field and Brooks Hall.  For more information contact Ben on 07889 943178 or www.signaturesportscoaching.co.uk
	
	

	COMMUNITY AND FELLOWSHIP
	CONFIRMATION PHOTOGRAPHS
	Confirmation photographs are now being ordered through the parish office. They are A4 size and cost £15 each.  There are two photographs, one being confirmed, the other receiving the certificate.  If you would like to order one or both please order and pay through the parish office.
	
	
	
	QUIZ NIGHT
	Bristol Irish Society is organising a Quiz in The Lock Up, Church Road on Wednesday 27th July starting at 7.30 pm. Cost £12 per teams of 4 or 5.  Everyone welcome.
	
	
	CAFE ASSISI OFFER
	Cafe Assisi would like to offer a special dinner deal for our parishioners. Anyone booking a dinner at the cafe for a minimum of 4 people will get a complimentary bottle of house wine. This offer is valid for dinner on a full meal basis. Parishioners must specify the deal when booking.
	BAPTISMS
	(1) Baptisms take place on the first and third Sundays of each month at 11.30am. Parents must attend the two Talks A and B before their child(ren) can be baptised.  
	(2) Next Sunday 24th July,  Dylan Gaiger and Adele Wesolowska will be baptised.  We congratulate their parents and godparents and welcome them into the family of God.

	MISSION AND SERVICE
	300 CLUB WINNERS JUNE 2022
	The Summer “BIG DRAW” will take place today after the 10 am Mass. All 300 Club members must be paid up to date in order to be eligible to take part in the draw.
	
	MISSION BY THE LEGION OF MARY
	We are very grateful to Mr John Jordan who leads our parish Legion of Mary group each Friday for organising a mission in St Patrick from 20-27 August. A team of 10 volunteer lay missionaries from all over England, Scotland and Ireland, five male/five female, are giving up their time to do this missionary work in our parish. The Team will spend the week visiting door to door all the people who live in our parish encouraging the lapsed to return to the practice of their faith and informing non-church goers of the graces of being a Christian. It is an immense privilege for our parish to receive this TASK FORCE OF FAITH to help evangelise our parish.
	We need your help:
	All the missionaries need bed and breakfast accommodation for the week. Can you provide accommodation for one or two of our missionaries team.
	The Team will have their lunch and supper in the Shore Gallery. Amelia will be asking different groups in the parish to volunteer to help host these needs.
	The group will begin each day with Mass. Please try to come to the daily Mass between 20-27 August to pray for this mission.
	Please start to pray now for the success of the Mission. The Mission will help many of the lapsed and unchurched to engage with Jesus and the Sacraments. We pray for all our missionaries, as yet unknown to us, who have agreed to come to St Patrick’s.
	

	MISSION AND SERVICE
	ST JOSEPH’S HOME – COFFEE MORNING  – BRING & BUY
	There is a Coffee Morning & Bring & Buy Sale on Saturday 6th August from 11.15am at St Joseph’s Home, Cotham Hill, Bristol BS6 6JT.  There are refreshments and Irish Coffee available.  Please do your best to support the Sisters and staff of this Catholic care home that has supported a lot of our own parishioners over the years.  Your generosity is much appreciated.
	
	GKC PILGRIMAGE
	“The 12th Annual GK Chesterton Pilgrimage will take place this year on the hundredth anniversary of GKC being received into the Catholic Church, Saturday 30th July. Please send any prayer requests to; CatholicGKCSociety@yahoo.co.uk or text them to 07795205114. Details of the many different ways in which you can be involved on the day, as well as printable GKC prayer cards can be found on our website, www.CatholicGKChestertonSociety.co.uk “
	Over the years we have raised over £15,000 for Good Counsel with sponsorship from the Pilgrimage. Donations can be made here, https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/gkcwalk22
	

	MINISTRY ROTAS
	MINISTRIES FOR WEEK COMMENCING SUNDAY 24th July 2022 SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	
	EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS
	6.30pm  Deacon Denis, Mark Humphrey
	8.30am  Rebecca Beasley-Suffolk, Bridget Hemmings
	10.00am  Deacon Rob, Elizabeth Magorimbo
	READERS
	6.30pm    Joanna Deasey, Colin Gale
	8.30am  Sister Leenamary, Edmond Beasley-Suffolk
	10.00am  Simon  & Lisa Peck
	BIDDING PRAYERS
	Sister Leenamary           
	.                
	
	WELCOMERS
	6.30pm        Volunteer, Volunteer
	8.30am        Sally Page, Eleanor Beasley-Suffolk
	10.00am      Yetunde Ajakaiye, Teresa O’Brien
	Children’s Liturgy:  No Liturgy during Summer Holidays
	Church Cleaners:  Team One: Kay, Terry, Ron, Sarah, Elizabeth
	Offertory Counters: Team Three: Pauline & Mark Humphrey
	LIVESTREAMING OPERATORS ROTA 
	DAY               TIME                         OPERATOR(S)
	Tuesday           7.30pm                 Jobin
	Wednesday     9.00am                Stewart Fraser/ Donald Antony
	Thursday         9.00am                Donald Antony
	Friday              12 noon                 Hudson
	Saturday         6.30pm                 Sister Leenamary
	Sunday            10.00am               Jismon



